
 
 
      In determining the amounts of SDRs to be transferred in
 purchases under the operational budgets, the Fund will be guided
 by the aim of reducing the Fund’s SDR holdings to a level of
 approximately SDR 4 billion by May 31, 1985.  Prior to April 30,
 1985, the Fund will review the level of its SDR holdings to deter-
 mine whether and to what extent they should be further reduced.
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